
We believe that it is necessary to enhance 
strategic stability by pursuing arms control 
and that the best path forward is one that 
includes mutual agreements, balanced and 
deep reductions, and adequate means of 
verification. 

Recommendation 15 in the 
Report of the Special Joint 
Conunittee of the Senate and 
the House of Commons, (The 
"Hockin-Simard Report"), 
June 1986 

The government welcomes the committee's 
endorsement of the government's vigorous 
pursuit of this policy in the various arms 
control negotiations. Through the work of 
the Verification Research Unit the govern-
ment will be advancing practical sugges-
tions for verification procedures. 

Canada's International Rela-
tions: Response of the Govern-
ment of Canada to the Special 
Joint Committee of the Senate 
and the House of Commons, 
December 1986 

1 
a: 	2 st 1!•• 

1. f  vOm 

.4 ; •oi:n . 
eremnip. •1- 	ib:g 	S RliniOnt Cau 

r,  

' 


